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WORSHIP SERVICE - August 21, 2022

Worship in Singing - Praise Team
Welcome/Opening Prayer - Bob Friesen
Offering/Announcements
Worship in Singing
Children’s Item - Rhonda Wiebe
Message - K&K
Closing Song
Closing Prayer/Benediction

Following today’s service there will be prayer 
available in the Pastor’s Study.

Be still and know that I am God. Psalm 46:10

Today - D'Friesen Fundraising Event - “Spell un Spazia em Park,” a 
fundraising music event with D’Friesens and friends in the Bethel 
Park in Winkler, starting at 4:00 PM. Please come enjoy good music, 
fellowship, and bring Faspa to share with family and friends. 
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Sunday School Department is looking for 
teachers for the following classes: Preschool / Kindergarten-Grade 
2 / Grade 5&6 / High School. There is also a need for substitute 
teachers. Contact Megan or Amanda.

Coming Up
Next Sunday, Aug. 28 - Corn & Apple Service.   There will be no Service 
at Glencross this Sunday.   Everyone is encouraged to attend the Service 
at Corn & Apple at 10am.
Ushers Needed  - The Christian Program Committee would like 4 ushers 
from our church to help collect the offering  at the Corn & Apple 
Service .The ushers are requested to meet backstage at about 10:45 am. 
Please contact Allen Schellenberg if you can help or have any questions.
Sunday, Sept. 11 - Return to Regular Schedule.  Sunday School at 9:30am 
and Worship Service at 10:40am.  We will also be celebrating Communion 
during the Service this Sunday.

Praise and Prayer
*Praise God that He causes, "Light to dawn in the darkness for the 
upright; He is gracious, merciful, and righteous." (Ps. 112:4)
*Praise God for the opportunity to gather for worship with other 
churches in the area at the Corn & Apple Service. 
*Praise God for the safe arrival of Austin James on Aug. 17th - son to 
Marla and Ketan Nayak and grandson to Ed & Sara Zacharias.
*Pray for Wes Driedger (son of Bill & Kathy Driedger) as he begins the 
program at Teen Challenge.
*Pray for George Froese as he seeks medical treatment.  Pray for wisdom 
for the doctors to diagnose his situation correctly.
*Pray for our youth ministry and youth pastor search.
*Pray for Dwight & Susan Teigrob as Dwight's improvement has stalled 
in the past few weeks.

Ministry Opportunity - Are you interested in leading people in worship? 
Need to find an outlet where your compassion gifts will be exercised? We 
have an opportunity for you at Boundary Trails Hospital helping with 
Sunday Evening Services.  If you love to minister to people in recovery 
that need your gifts contact Larry Reimer, Spiritual Care Coordinator at 
204-331-8809 or email lreimer2@southernhealth.ca 
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